

11 July 2022

Dear Parents and Carers of Y11 Students

FAREWELL BBQ & RESULTS DAY

We take this opportunity to invite our Y11's to attend a Leaving Assembly on Friday 15 July 2022 at 2.00pm followed by a BBQ for students and staff as our final farewell to our wonderful students. We are very much looking forward to spending time with our students and being able to give them a send-off they deserve.

We very much hope that your son can attend and we ask, for catering purposes, that you email admin@kemnal-tkat.org to confirm for numbers.

After what can only be described as a turbulent 2 years for our students, it was wonderful to see our Y11's finish their GCSE exams so confidently. After being away from 'normal' education for so long and having continued to face challenges as well as constant change as to how students' will be examined from their time in Y10 through to Y11 it is remarkable how well they coped and showed great resilience.

As we look to Results Day, we are very happy to invite all students back to school to receive their results on Thursday 25 August 2022 between 9am-11am in the main school hall. Teachers and staff would love to welcome our Y11's back to congratulate them when they receive their results. We also extend this welcome to parents to attend as well as to celebrate this moment.

Please be advised that if your son cannot collect his results these will be sent out via post to the home address that we currently have on our systems. If your son nominates someone else to collect his results on his behalf, they will be required to produce the completed permission slip below, along with a form of identification.

As normal, GCSE Certificates will not be available until November 2022 and you will be contacted nearer that time to organise collection.

We take this opportunity to wish all our Y11's a restful and safe summer and very much look forward to seeing you at the BBQ and on Results Day

www.ktc-tkat.org

Head of School: Ms Emma Wride BA (Hons) NPQH Executive Headteacher: Mr Stuart Smith BA (Hons) NPQH

Kemnal Technology College Sevenoaks Way, Sidcup, Kent, DA14 5AA Tel: 020 8300 7112 Fax: 020 8300 5619 TKAT

Email: admin@kemnal-tkat.org